
SCOTT A. THOMPSON 
Executive Director 

March 29, 2016 

OKLAHOMA 
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY 

OKLAHOMA DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY 

Jeff Lux, Senior Project Manager 
Environmental Properties Management LLC 
615 N. Hudson, Suite 200 
Oklahoma City, OK 73102 

Subject: Docket No. 70-925; License No. SNM-928: Easement for Electrical Lines 
Cimarron Environmental Response Trust 

Dear Mr. Lux: 

MARY FALLIN 
Governor 

Thank you for the your letter, dated February 25, 2016, requesting DEQ approval to execute an 
easement for electrical lines in the northeast quarter of Section 11, following and just north of the 
Cimarron Holdings property line, to provide service to the former processing buildings recently sold 
to Cimarron Holdings. 

Provided the proposed easement does not interfere with the Decommissioning Plan and subsequent 
n~mediation activities, the DEQ has no objection to execution of the proposed easement. 

If you have questions or comments, please contact me by email at j.paul.davis@deq.ok.gov, or by 
telephone at 405-702-5132. 

Environmental Programs Specialist 
Land Protection Division 
c. Ken Kalman, NRC 

Gerald Schlapper, NRC Region IV 
Carol Paden, WQD 
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